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‭Dear Business Leader,‬

‭For two decades, Sienna Crossing Elementary’s GatorPalooza has been a well-known family friendly carnival and auction‬
‭that continually attracts more than 1,000 participants who eat, shop, and play in Missouri City and Sugar Land.‬
‭GatorPalooza offers businesses like yours an excellent opportunity for corporate visibility and community involvement.‬

‭Partnerships with our GatorPalooza sponsors continuously help support Sienna Crossing’s in-school programs such as‬
‭Opera to Go and Skydome, field trips, playground shade and offers additional avenues for staff development to ensure the‬
‭success of our student’s academic development. Just last year, PTO sponsored an eclectic mural for the 5th grade pod.‬
‭Also, the PTO was able to build a storage shed to store the school’s Skating 101 equipment.‬

‭We sincerely hope that your business will consider sponsoring Sienna Crossing Elementary’s 2024 GatorPalooza.  Your‬
‭commitment is not just for one day, but will impact the students, faculty, and families of Sienna Crossing for years to come.‬
‭This year’s GatorPalooza will be held on‬‭Friday, March‬‭1, 2024 from 5-8:30 p.m.‬

‭Enclosed, you will find a detailed description of our 2024 sponsorship levels which range from $100 to $2,500.‬
‭We would greatly appreciate your response no later than Friday, January 26, 2024,‬‭so that we can ensure‬‭your‬
‭business is recognized in all of our GatorPalooza printed materials. Sienna Crossing Elementary School PTO is a 501(c)(3)‬
‭organization (Tax ID# 76-0575509).‬

‭If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Christine Foteh at‬
‭gatorpaloozasponsors@gmail.com. Thank you for your consideration!‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Rachel Rosier‬ ‭Christine Foteh‬ ‭Michelle McAninch‬ ‭Andrea Wernicki‬
‭Principal‬ ‭Sponsorship Chair‬ ‭Event Co-Chair‬ ‭Event Co-Chair‬

‭Sienna Crossing Elementary PTO · 10011 Steep Bank Trace · Missouri City · TX 77459 · 281-634-3680‬


